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Younger Two’s News 
Ms. Cori & Ms. Barb 

 

Younger Two’s Happenings 

April (snow) showers bring May flowers!  Time 

seems to be flying by.  April brought lots of fun in our 

classroom.  We talked about spring and had a ball 

pretending to be dinosaurs.   

In May, we will watch for bugs that start to come out 

this time of year and talk about their interesting 

purposes.   Later in the month, we will talk about our 

local flying friends, birds! 

  

This Month’s Theme 

 Bugs 

 Birds 

 

Family Connection Activity 

A terrific time to get the whole family involved 

is at snack time.  Gather your family and let 

everyone help prepare the snack. Finally, sit 

down together and eat it. Here are some 

simple ideas that coincide with our bug unit.   

 Ants on a log (celery, peanut butter, 

and raisins) 

 Ants in the sand (crushed graham 

crackers and chocolate chips, eaten 

with a spoon!) 

Notes & Reminders 

 Sunscreen use starts May 1st-Please sign up for center 

Sunscreen or bring in your own and make sure to fill 

out a Medication Authorization form for it. (Please let 

me know if you need a form from the April 25th email. 

 Do we have at least one change of seasonal clothes 

for your child? Let me know if you are unsure!  

 Label all belongings please! 

 Thank you for all you do as parents! 

 

Important Dates 

 May 11th - Muffins in the morning 9am 

Your child may invite one special guest to join 
them in our classroom as we taste delicious 
muffins made by our class.   

 May 9th -13th - Parent/Teacher conferences 

If you would like to discuss your child’s progress 
this year, please let me know and we can set up 
a time to speak in-person, virtually or by phone. 

 May 30th - LLL Closed for Memorial Day 

cchambers@lakelandslittlelearners.com or 262-723-8391 
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